
 

 

 

 

 

Cir No: HBT ATH /KG/08/24-25                                                          Date: 02.10.2024  

                                                

 

Kindergarten Plant sapling 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Habitat School Al Tallah will organize a Plantation activity 

for kindergarten students. During this event, children will have the opportunity to plant saplings 

and learn about the importance of caring for them while observing their growth.  

 

The objectives of this activity are: 

  

● To extend learning beyond the classroom 

● To offer hands-on, experiential learning through outdoor planting activities in the 

school’s Farm Area. 

● To align with SDG Goal 13: Climate Action. 

 

 

Kindly Note: 

 

Please send a flower or vegetable Sapling along with a pair of gloves for your child to 

participate in the plantation activity on Friday, October 4, 2024. 

 

           

 

Regards 

 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed  

 


